
 2600 Eastern Boulevard, Suite 201 
 York, PA 17402 
 877-302-1110 
 ecovue.com 

 
 

 

Date of Issue: April 19, 2021 

 

Valued EcoVue® Customers and Distributors: 

HR Pharmaceuticals, Inc. has made the decision to discontinue the sterile items of the EcoVue® 32g gel 
packets due to low sales volume. The non-sterile 32g packet, item 283, will continue to be produced 
without interruption. 

Effective June 30, 2021, HR Pharmaceuticals will no longer accept orders for the discontinued items. You 
may continue to place orders on these items up through June 30th based on product availability. 
Current users of 282 and 282NW are encouraged to switch to the alternative items listed below. 

Item 
Number Suggested Replacement 

Last Order 
Date 

Last Ship 
Date 

282 280 - EcoVue® Ultrasound Gel 20g Packet Sterile SafeWrap™ 6/30/21 9/30/21 
282NW 280NW - EcoVue® Ultrasound Gel 20g Packet Sterile 6/30/21 9/30/21 

 

HR® remains committed to providing products that offer value and performance, and we trust that our 
remaining EcoVue® portfolio is sufficient to meet your ultrasound gel needs. For additional information 
regarding this notice, please contact your EcoVue® Sales Representative. 

 

 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
282 - EcoVue® Ultrasound Gel 32g (1.13oz.) FlexPac® Sterile SafeWrap™ 

282NW - EcoVue® Ultrasound Gel 32g (1.13oz.) FlexPac® Sterile 


